
 

 

I’m delighted to welcome everyone back to school. It is wonderful to 

see all of your faces again. I hope you had a wonderful summer and 

are ready for an exciting school year ahead. A lot of exciting things 

are awaiting you all! 

 

Once again, this year I will oversee our Phonics programme for all P1, 

P2 and P3 students. 

In P.1. and P.2. the focus will be on Phonics. We want all of our 

children to be confident readers and will work on reading strategies to 

help children on their reading journey. Phonics lessons are fun that 

involve lots of speaking, listening and games where the emphasis is on 

children’s active participation.   

In P3 the focus will be on Guided Reading and I’m very much looking 

forward to it. We will build upon the skills children mastered last year 

and helping the children acomplish new challenges. Reading opens the 

door to learning and our aim is to ensure that all our children have a 

love of reading.   

I will continue to try to make the English classes more interesting as 

well as easier, so that each child understands as well as enjoys them.  

Starting a new year can be tough, it’s true but you have everything 

you need to succeed inside you. The new school year brings you 

newer opportunities to shine! 

 

Best wishes for the new school year! 

 


